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What We Are Learning! 

Wow! We made it through our first full 

week of Pre-k! The littles are beginning 

to learn our routine, prayers, and songs. 

We read and talked about all the many 

ways we are alike and different and 

enjoyed playing games about “Who Am 

I?” and “Whose Nose?”. We stamped 

their fingerprints and looked at them 

through magnifying glasses. We made an 

eye color graph and found out we have 

the most brown eyes! They painted their 

names with Q-tips and even wrote in 

shaving cream! We did a journal page 

about “Getting to Know Me” and made 

some cute paper dolls. We had a GREAT 

first show and tell.  

 

Upcoming Events 

Sept.    1 – 12:00 p.m. Dismissal 

Sept.    4 – No School – Labor Day 

Sept.   14 – Picture Day 

Sept.   16 – Rockets Golf Scramble 

 

Our theme for next week will be “All 

About My Family”. If you have not sent 

in a 4x6 family photo, please do so as 

soon as possible. 

Show and Tell is Wednesday the 30th. 

Snacks for next week: 

Monday – Forrest 

Tuesday – Vivian’s 5th Birthday (Aug. 26) 

Wednesday – Garrett 

Thursday – Jacob 

Friday - Julian 
 

Notes:  

We started the first phase of our Handwriting Without Tears Program (HWT) by 

introducing the wood pieces and building and singing about Mat Man. We will be making our 

very own Mat Man soon and next month we will start practicing a letter of the alphabet 

each week. 

If your little would like to bring in a small stuffy (that fits easily in their backpack) to 

sleep with during naptime it is fine.  

Have a GREAT weekend! 
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